House of Commons

London

SW1A 0AA

Dear 

Defend rail and tube jobs and services: rally and lobby of Parliament, 
Tuesday May 5
As one of your constituents I am writing to ask you to meet me on Tuesday 5 May 2009 as part of this lobby organised by my union, the RMT. 
Rail transport is green transport. Rail jobs are green jobs.  Our railways and London Underground should be a powerhouse for a green stimulus to help beat the recession. 

Yet despite the railways and London Underground being heavily reliant on billions of pounds of Government subsidy, thousands of jobs are being threatened or have been lost.  Rail bosses are using the recession as an excuse to cut back on services and essential rail works and attack rail workers jobs. The Government is in effect subsidising redundancy while rail companies continue to rake in big profits and bonuses on the back of the most expensive fares in Europe. 

I am asking you to press the Government to intervene to protect rail jobs and services. I also want you to press for an industry-wide programme so our railways can provide a stimulus to the economy to help fight the recession.  I also want you to support the demand for a wholly integrated, publicly-owned and accountable People’s Railway and London Underground which puts people before profit and where passengers and workers have a real voice. 
I hope you can take the time to meet me between 2.00 - 3.30 in Committee Room 14, where the union will also be a holding a rally, or from 3.30 onwards in Central Lobby.  If you cannot meet me on 5th May I would very grateful if you could arrange an appointment for me to see you at your constituency office. 

Please also sign EDM 1271 in support of the campaign. I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes

